
Erratum

In the article “Long-term follow-up after diagnosis resulting from newborn screening: Statement of the US Secretary of Health
and Human Services’ Advisory Committee on Heritable Disorders and Genetic Diseases in Newborns and Children” which
appeared on pages 259–261 of theApril issue, the following authorwas omitted from the list of authors.He should have appeared
as the twelfth author:

Joseph Telfair, DrPH, MSW, MPH. His affiliation is University of North Carolina at Greensboro.

Kemper AR, Boyle CA, Aceves J, Dougherty D, et al. Long-term follow-up after diagnosis resulting from newborn screening:
Statement of the US Secretary of Health andHuman Services’ Advisory Committee onHeritable Disorders and Genetic Diseases
in Newborns and Children. Genet Med 2008;10:259–261.
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